
Thank you so much for reading this letter and considering us as adoptive 
parents for your precious baby.  Even though we have never met, we are 
amazed at the strength and courage it takes for you to choose adoption. 
Please know that we are praying for you through this process, regardless of 
whether that leads you to us or to another path.  Our name’s are Kyle and 
Ashley and we know first hand how amazing adoption is. Unable to have 
children, we began fostering five years ago and met our son.  We fell in love 
with him the moment we laid eyes on him.  It took a long time for us to know 
whether or not he would stay, but when we recieved word that he was ours 
forever it’s felt like christmas everyday after.  We continued fostering after 
Leo’s adoption, but after a long journey of loving children that have come and 
gone our hearts long for another child to become a permanent part of our 
family.  Leo is beyond excited to become a big brother and prays every night 
for a baby brother or sister.  Our hearts are so ready to share the love our 
family holds with another precious member! 

To let you know a little bit about us we have been married for ten years.
Ashley works for a local nonprofit and is pursuing a master’s degree to 
provide counseling for children.  Kyle holds a full time job with plenty of home time. 
We are Christians and attend a church regularly with a strong children’s ministry.  
We have a large extended family that are very involved in our lives. Our favorite 
thing by far is to hang out together and find new adventures to explore including 
local children’s museums, zoos, fairs, the movies, parks, GRANT’S FARM, children’s 
community events, etc..  We love to spend time outdoors walking, riding bikes, or 
inviting friends over.  We love to camp out in the backyard, chase fireflies, hang out
in our backyard clubhouse, or take day trips to Mamaw and Papaw’s house.  

Our house has a large yard and is located in a 
small and safe subdivision on a dead end street 
perfect for outdoor play..  Our neighborhood is 
primarily young families. We live in a small rural 
community that holds many community events 
including Breakfast with Superheros/Princesses, 
Family Fun Nights, Townwide Easter Egg Hunts, 
etc. and always attend those events. We want 
so much to spend these moments with a new 
precious addition to our family, but are hearts 
also want so much to find adventures that ignite 
passion and joy in our new addition.  To rock 
them to sleep at night, read stories together, 
find activities related to their interests and to 
love them in every moment big or small.


